
 
  OCTOBER 2007 
 NEWSLETTER 
        

 
Dear Garden State Members: 
 
It’s been a very busy season!  We only have 4 more races on our schedule. 
 
The last trophy race is scheduled for October 7th.  (Senior Honda) 
 
Our track will be closed on Sunday, October 14th for the Pumpkin Races at  Oaklane.  Good luck to 
all our drivers who compete at this event! 
 
October 28th is our Annual Trick or Treat race.  Driver’s are encouraged to participate in the 
Halloween Parade around the track and enjoy the special “treats” that are planned. 
 
Retiring Drivers are required to notify Donna Silver.  Your letter (or email) should include that you 
are retiring at the end of this year, and also how long you have been racing with our club.  Please 
have these letters handed in by November 1st. 
 
Please make every effort to attend this month’s club meeting.  Nominations for all board positions 
will be made at the October meeting, and the voting will be held at our mandatory meeting in 
November. 
 
November 3rd-4th is the GSQMRC Annual Turkey Derby race.  All members are required to donate a 
gift for the raffle table.  Anna Krum will be collecting these gifts, or she will accept $10 and will shop 
for you.  Please have your gifts to Anna by October 21st . 
 
A few friendly reminders: 
Our website has a free classified section  
Every member is required to join and participate on one of our Committees 
If you cannot make your work detail, you need to find yourself a replacement 
   
 
Please mark your calendars for our next meeting, 
Thursday, October 18th, 7:30 pm at the Knights of Columbus in Neptune, NJ. 
 
Thank you, 
See you at the track! 


